
Pig Vet required 

Due to continued growth of the business, Farmvet Integrated Livestock Services is looking to recruit a 

new pig vet.   

We would welcome applicants with a variety of experience. You may already be working in the pig 

sector, be a qualified vet wanting a new challenge or a new graduate with an interest in pig health and 

production.  Full training and back up will be provided with salary commensurate with experience. 

CPD is provided and fully funded by the practice.   

To see if you think this role is suitable for you, please contact members of our current team, Christina 

(07584 053038) or Nicola (07444 180706), they will happily give you a first-hand take on working for 

Farmvet. If your still interested, please apply in writing to Adrian Cox (adrian.cox@farmvet.co.uk) 
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